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Date: June 18, 2015 
 
To: Plan Holders – Healdsburg Intermodal Facility  
 
From: Bryan Albee, Transit Systems Manager 
 
Re:   Addendum No. 1. – 3 Items 
 
 
Addendum 1, Item 1 -  Insurance addition: Railroad Protective Insurance is required. 
 
The winning Contractor will be responsible for obtaining Railroad Protective Insurance 
that satisfies requirements of the Sonoma Marin Area Rail Transit District (SMART). 
 
SMART contact is Katherine DiPasqua, Administrative Analyst (707) 794-3322. 
Kdipasqua@sonomamarintransit.org 
 
 
Addendum 1, Item 2 – Revision to “Notice to Bidders.”  
 
Changed bid opening date: 
 
Sealed bids will be received at the office of the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, Room 
100A, 575 Administration Drive, Santa Rosa, California 95403 on July 1, Wednesday, 
July 29, 2015,  until the hour of  2:30 p.m. (according to the wall clock in the reception 
area of the office of the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors).  They then will be transferred 
to a predetermined meeting room designated by the Sonoma County Department of 
Transportation and Public Works where they will be publicly opened and read aloud by 
the Sonoma County Director of Transportation and Public Works or her designee.  The 
Sonoma County Director of Transportation and Public Works will review the bids and 
refer the bids to the Board of Supervisors to consider awarding the project within 60 days 
of bid opening.  
 
Addendum 1, Item 3 – Addition to “Notice to Bidders.” 
 
Bidders Conference: 
 
A bidders conference will be held Wednesday, July 15, 2015 at 10:00 a.m. at the project 
site (Historic NWP depot at Harmon & Hudson Streets, Healdsburg, CA)  for the purpose 
of acquainting all prospective bidders with the bid documents and the work site.  It is 
recommended all bidders attend this conference.  Should a bidder elect not to attend this 
conference, he shall remain fully responsible for all information distributed at the 
conference.  Submission of a bid constitutes acceptance of this term.  
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